From: Daryl

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 8:12:28 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I do not support the removal of the dam. It will negatively effect the Eklutna Tailrace Fishery, One of the only
handicap accessable Fisheries in the Region. It is an Established Fishery that is heavily used by all members of the
public.

To change that to a fishery that is only open to a Select few

is a Travesty in the making.

Please do not allow this to happen.
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